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From: Senior Chief Exccutive, Ministry of Civil Service Affairs and Administrative Reforms

To: Supervising Officers in Charge of Ministries/Departments

Closing of Office in the context of the General Election

. The General Election will be held on Sunday 03 July 2005 sfid counting will be
effected on Monday 04 July 2005.

2 In this connection, it has been decided, subject 1o the exigencies of service, all
Government Offices will be closed as from noon on Monday 04 July 2005. This measure,
however, does not apply to essential services which operate on a 24 hour basis,

3 It would be appreciated if parastatal bodies operating under your aegis could be

informed accordingly.

(K. Ponnusamy) S
Senior Chiel Executive
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Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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